
 

 
TO: ALL BIDDERS  FROM: Sally Alvarez de Schreiner 

Chief, Procurement Services Section 
 

DATE: 

 
 
28 March 2023 

 
 
REF.: 

 
 
RFP No. 2024-0039/MCNEILL VM 

 

 
TEL. NO.: 

  
 

 
 
 
TEL. NO.: 

 
 

+43 1 26030 6350  
 
EMAIL: 

 
 

  
EMAIL: 

 
procurement@ctbto.org 

 
SUBJECT: 

Clarification No.1 to RFP No. 2024-0039/MCNEILL  
“Provision of Services for the CTBTO Research Fellowship”. 

 
Dear Bidders, 
 
Please find attached Clarifications to queries raised by potential bidders in respect to RFP No. 2024-
0039/MCNEILL" Provision of Services for the CTBTO Research Fellowship ". 
 
Please take this response into account in the preparation and submission of your proposal.  
 
We are looking forward to receiving your Proposal prior to the closing date on 12 April 2024, 17:00h 
Vienna (Austria) local time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sally Alvarez de Schreiner 
Chief, Procurement Services Section 
 
 
 
Attachment: Clarifications No.1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

Clarifications No.1 
 
 

RFP No. 2024-0039/MCNEILL 
 

Provision of Services for the CTBTO Research Fellowship 
 

Clarifications  
Questions from Bidders Answers from the Commission 

 
Question 1 
 
It would be important to gain some 
knowledge of the financial parameters 
before confirming we will submit a 
proposal requiring a detailed response.  

 
Answer 1 
 
Please refer to Part II “Financial Proposal” of the 
RFP Instructions for Preparation and Submission of 
Proposals and be guided accordingly.  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


